OAKLAND COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #5
OAKLAND, IL
Special Meeting July 16, 2014

The Board of Education of Oakland Community Unit District #5 of Coles, Douglas, and Edgar Counties
convened for a special meeting in the Lake Crest Elementary School at 6:00 p.m. on July 16, 2014.

The meeting was called to order by President McKinney at 6:00 p.m. with members: Butler, Clifton,
Dague, McKinney, McQueen, and Pearcy present. Hudson was absent. Also present was
Superintendent Landeck, Principal Adam Clapp, Principal Patty Stark, Janice Hunt, and Darryl Hall.

A motion was made by Dague, seconded by Pearcy to approve the Agenda as presented. Upon roll, all
members present voted aye. Motion carried.

McKinney started the discussion by saying this meeting was for the purpose of brain storming and any
items discussed were not necessarily going to happen. He then went on to say the strategic planning
session didn’t have to be strictly ways for the district to save money. He also wanted to discuss the
future and the direction of the district.

Discussion centered on ways the district could continue to grow and improve as well as how to save
money.

Topics discussed included technology, curriculum, class offerings, and continuing to analyze staff,
certified and non-certified, to become more efficient.

* McKinney reiterated that this was a brain-storming session and the Board would continue to have these

discussions. Once the Board has developed its plan, he would like to see the school staff as well as the
community brought into the discussions for their input.

A motion was made by McQeen, seconded by Clifton to adjourn. Upon voice vote, all members present
voted aye. Motion Carried.

The meeting adjourned at 6:58 p.m.

/’Mm# L M

President — Vige-President- —
Board Member



